THIS WEEK

Sunday, August 4

Worship Service 10:30 AM The Lord's Supper

*EFBC Annual Church Picnic (following the morning service) Kettle Creek Conservation Authority: Dan Patterson Pavilion 44014 Mapleton Line, St. Thomas, ON (off Highbury Ave.)

Tuesday, August 6

Women of Power 9:30-11:30 AM
Backyard Bible Camp 10:00 AM-12:00 PM at Eastwood Village
Backyard Bible Camp 1:00-3:00 PM at Eastwood Court

Wednesday, August 7

Backyard Bible Camp 10:00 AM-12:00 PM at Elkview Gardens

Thursday, August 8

Prayer Meeting 10:00-11:00 AM (in the Chapel)
Backyard Bible Camp 10:00 AM-12:00 PM at Eastwood Village
Backyard Bible Camp 1:00-3:00 PM at Eastwood Court

Sunday, August 11

Worship Service 10:30 AM

Fresh Start Support Services

The Numbers Are In! Together, we at EFBC raised a total of \$2,369.69 towards the baby bottle drive (not including etransfers).

They are so thankful for our generosity and support. This money will go directly toward providing essential resources, programs, and support that will make a lasting difference in the lives of women and children in our community.

Staff Vacations

Rita Charron will be on holiday on Thursday, August 8. The office will be closed.

Pastor Steve will be on holiday from August 12 to August 29.

UPCOMING EVENTS

Young Adult Fellowship Night (ages 18 to 30)

Date: Friday, August 16 Time: 7:30-10:00 PM

Place: The Versteegs' Home: 43 Hummingbird Lane

You're invited to join us for an evening of fellowship, fun, and games. This is the perfect opportunity to unwind, reconnect with friends, and enjoy time together this summer.

Volunteers Needed!



End of Season Carnival

Tuesday, August 20, 5:00-8:00 PM

Our summer interns are looking for 30 volunteers to help out at our end-of-season carnival. They hope to have enough volunteers so that each one will serve for only one hour. This will allow time to enjoy the rest of the evening connecting with our housing families, camp attendees, fellowshipping with our church family, and enjoying the BBQ and activities.

To join us, sign up at the Welcome Centre or via the e-News link.

Baby Shower

Saturday, August 24, 2:00-4:00 PM

Ladies, join us for a baby shower in honour of Rae Otten. This is a lovely way to celebrate the new addition to the Otten family and get to know Rae while enjoying fellowship, games, and refreshments.

If you would like to contribute to the group gift, please bring your cash donation to the Welcome Centre.